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OIR: 2425/1095 
 
24 September 2024 
 

 
 

  
 
 
Tēnā koe   
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 27 August 2024 requesting the following information: 
 
1. The total number of full time equivalent staff members KCDC had as at 

30 June 2023 and 30 June 2024 

Details of full time equivalent staff members as at 30 June 2023 can be found on 
page 150 of the 2022/23 Annual Report on the Council’s website Annual Report 
2022-23. 

 
The Annual Report for the 2023/24 year will be adopted on 31 October 2024 and 
will be available on the Council’s website mid-November Annual reports - Kāpiti 
Coast District Council (kapiticoast.govt.nz). For this reason, I am declining to 
supply this information as the information requested is or will soon be publicly 
available, section 17(d) of the Act refers. 
 

2. External debt owed by KCDC as at 30 June 2024 

The Annual Report for the 2023/24 year will be adopted on 31 October 2024 and 
will be available on the Council’s website mid-November Annual reports - Kāpiti 
Coast District Council (kapiticoast.govt.nz). For this reason, I am declining to 
supply this information as the information requested is or will soon be publicly 
available, section 17(d) of the Act refers. 

3. Outstanding Rates in arrears owed to KCDC as at 30 June 2024 

The Annual Report for the 2023/24 year will be adopted on 31 October 2024 and 
will be available on the Council’s website mid-November Annual reports - Kāpiti 
Coast District Council (kapiticoast.govt.nz). For this reason, I am declining to 
supply this information as the information requested is or will soon be publicly 
available, section 17(d) of the Act refers. 
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organisation; or connected more closely with the functions of another local 
authority, or a department or Minister of the Crown or organisation.  
 

10. The amount KCDC paid to Local Government NZ in the year to 30 June 2024 
including attendance at conferences and events.  
 
The Council paid Local Government NZ a total of $75,187.05 for the year ending 
30 June 2024. 
 

11. The number of electric vehicles KCDC bought and sold in the year to 
30 June 2024 and the total number owned as at 30 June 2024.  

The Council purchased three electric vehicles in the 2023/24 financial year. 

The Council owns eleven electric vehicles as at 30 June 2024.  

You have the right to request the Ombudsman to review this decision. Complaints can 
be sent by email to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz,  or by post to The Ombudsman, 
PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143. 
 
Ngā mihi,  
 

 
Mark de Haast 
Group Manager Corporate Services 
Te Kaihautū Ratonga Tōpū 
 




